
Can we find you in an emergency?
Every second counts!

We recommend your address numbers be posted clearly, 
both on your house and near the road to which the property is assigned.
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Numbers on your mailbox 
or post should be clearly 
visible to oncoming cars.

Numbers on your 
house should be visible 
from the street and not 
obstructed in any way. 

Help us help you!



Every second counts during an emergency. When Pinehurst firefighters, police 
officers, and EMS personnel respond to emergencies, valuable time can be lost if 

your house number isn’t clearly posted where they can see it. If we can’t find you, 
we can’t help you.

Take a look at your address number and ask yourself these questions:
•	 Can your house be found easily by passing cars?
•	 Is your house number easily found and readable from the street?
•	 Is your house number located on the part of your house that faces the 		

			  street of your address?
•	 Can your house number be found quickly in an emergency?
•	 Can your house number be found at night?
•	 When seconds count, will your house number be seen?

If the answer to any of these questions is “no”, it’s time to update or 
replace the address numbers on your home or mailbox.
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